
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
May 
Mon - 23 – School Council Art day. 
Tue 24 – Class Photos. 
Fri 27 – Class 3 cake sale. 3pm. 
Fri 27 – Last day of half term. 
Mon – 30 – 3 Summer Half Term 
holiday. 
June 
Mon 6 – Children back to school. 
W/C 6 – Year 1 Phonics screening. 
W/C 6 – Year 4 multiplication tests. 
Thurs 9 – The new Year R children’s 1st 
transition day and parent talk. 
Fri 10 – Jubilee celebrations. 
Mon 13 - Pray space week.  
Wed 15 – Year 5/6 Cricket Team 
compete at Melton Cricket Club. 
Thurs 16 – 2nd transition day for new 
Year R children. 
Thurs 23 – Final transition day for the 
new Year R children. 
Mon 27 – Year 3/4 Tri-Golf Team at 
Bungay Golf Club (am). 
Wed – Thurs 29 – 30 – Hethersett 
Secondary School transition days. 
July 
Fri 1 - Talent Show. 
Tue 5-7 – Wymondham High transition. 
Fri 8 – Reports to parents. 
Wed 13 – Open evening. 
Fri 15 – Sports day. 
Mon 18 – Coastal Day. 
Tue 19 - Class 4 production. 
Wed 20 – Head Teacher for the day. 
Fri 22 – Last day of term, leavers 
assembly. 

Pupil’s School Development Plan 
This is our School Development Plan that has been shared with the children. 

       

  

         

        

 
PUPILS’ PLAN 

Our ideas for the school this year 2022/2023 
 

 
This is what we hope to do this year to keep 

our school happy and successful. 

 
We will take children from Year 3 to Year 
6 on a residential trip every year they are 

in Key stage 2. 
We will lead school trips for class 1 & 2. 

 
We will continue to do a lot of 

teaching and learning outdoors, 
and we hope that we will reach 
the Learning Outside the Class 

Quality badge this year! 

 
We will continue to ensure 

we have a positive 
playground 

environment with peer 
mediators playing an 

important role, helping 
everyone to enjoy playtimes. 

 
We will be helping you to become 

faster, more fluent readers. You can 
help by reading more at home. We 

want all children to enjoy reading and 
so will buy new books and lead many 

more exciting library quizzes and 
competitions. 
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Being a Church School is very important 

to us. We will have collective worship 
every day and continue to have children 

lead the school collective worship. 

We want children to give their 

ideas and views and will continue 

to have a school council so that all 

children can be listened to when 

decisions are taken. 

 

 
We have been developing an 
exciting curriculum - all the 
facts and skills you learn in 

school. We will be helping all 
children to be good at problem 
solving in Maths, making sure 
everyone understands online 
safety, carrying out practical 
activities in science, enjoying 

music and art, and completing 
many other subjects.  

 

 
The school has a very good 

reputation for sport. Children will 
continue to learn a wide range of 

sports. We will offer many different 
sports clubs for children to enjoy. 

 

 
We will be teaching you about 

healthy relationships and wellbeing. 
We will be exploring what a growth 

mindset is.  

Reminders 

Class photos will be on Tuesday 24th 

May, please ensure children come 

into school in their school uniform. 

 

Now the weather is getting warmer, 

can we please remind parents to 

send the children in with water 

bottles, sun hats and sun cream on. 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 
Being an ECO Green Flag School is 

something we are all very proud of. 
We will continue to work hard to 

protect our environment and 
achieve our next Green Flag. 

The school’s full SIDP is available to read on the school website. 


